
John Redwood visits Reading University

John Redwood visited Reading University on Friday and gave a talk on the
constitutional and legal background to Brexit to a Politics class. He set out
the two sides in the referendum, the positions taken by the three main
parties in the 2017 General election, and the result of votes on leaving and
on the Customs Union in the Commons.
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